
Minutes for December 9, 2024 Booster Meeting

Meeting called to order at 7:05pm.

Attendees: Kathy Jones- Cheer Gilberto Castillo-Bowling
Tanya Kaiser-Boys Soccer Andrew Ehlers - Bowling
Kate Shaw-Boys Basketball Diane Bacher - Girls Basketball
Mark Fada-Swimming Mike D. - Wrestling
Erica Fritzche-Girls Wrestling John Landers - Girls Wrestling
Stacie Keller - Boys Golf Kelly Hoover - Boys Golf
Jill Davidson - Boys LaCrosse Jenny Offner - Softball
Cassie Doyle - Boys Volleyball

Board Members Present: Andrea Peake, Kevin Cooney, Julie Horton and Missy Dixon

Alert: several positions on the board need to be filled at the end of the 2024-2025 school year, if you are
interested please reach out to us at: boosterslakotaeast@gmail.com

Approval of Minutes: November 12, 2024 meeting minutes approved

Treasurer: Total current assets equals $165,59.76.. We are reflecting a strong financial position with no
outstanding debts.

Concessions:: Winter SUG (sign up genius) is available – each team should only sign up for 2 and then
we can add more as needed (this just allows all teams to have opportunities if they want. Another thing to
note– please sign up for earlier dates and then fill in the calendar from there. If anyone is interested in
helping please reach out to Courtney.

Spirit Shop: Will be open for purchase during lunches before break.

Memberships (Missy): Winter rosters were passed out – please push memberships with your winter
teams. As a reminder, memberships may be purchased online at the following link,
https://wedoauctions.com/tickets/lemembership/tix or the QR code. Important note: The final day of
concessions for the winter season will mark the conclusion of winter memberships to be counted toward
your rosters. .

Fundraising (Julie): A reminder to all reps: please send fundraiser updates and notifications to
leab.fundraising@gmail.com for social media promotion. Be sure to follow us and spread the word via
our Facebook, Instagram, and X accounts. Also, remember to update your Community Rewards with
Kroger if it hasn’t been updated in the past year and don’t forget to promote the Shell gas pump on
Cincinnati Dayton Road. Upcoming restaurant nights in later winter/early spring

_____________

https://wedoauctions.com/tickets/lemembership/tix


WINTER TEAM UPDATES

Boys Basketball (Kate Shaw): Freshman and Varsity won, JV did not. Friday is only ome game in
December against Middletown. This is the off year for traveling over Christmas. The Varsity team will be
In Columbus on 27 or 28th.

Cheer (Kathy Jones): No new reports – seasons just getting started.

Girls Basketball: The team began their season at the Queen City Tip-Off the weekend before
Thanksgiving, finishing 1-1, including an exciting overtime victory. This past Saturday, they competed in
Columbus at the Thrill in the Ville tournament, bringing their current overall record to 3-3 and
maintaining a 2-0 record in GMC play. The home opener, held on Alumni Night the day before
Thanksgiving, featured a meal generously provided by the boosters. Over the Christmas break, the team
will face Princeton on December 28th at Cintas.

Bowling (Gilberto Castillo): The teams will be moving from Mason Bowling over to RollHouse in
Fairfield – this is where home matches are going to be. There are currently 14 boys and 12 girls on the
team with a large number of seniors, 4 boys and 5 girls. All varsity boys are returning plus adding 1
freshman; 5 returning varsity girls. The teams are doing well and making good progress together. The
team had senior banners for the first time in many years – they are displayed in the gym!

Boys Wrestling - Season just starting -

Girls Wrestling (Erica Fitzschue/Johns Landers): The team has 4 senior girls. Season just started. Girls
are doing well and making good progress. Exciting season ahead.

Swimming (Mark Fada): Season starting and making good progress

TEAM REQUESTS

Wrestling would like to request 4 tablets to run scorekeeping software and video for wrestling 2
for boys and 2 for girls. (reps voted with unanimous approval).

*If teams have request they need to email request to BoostersLakotaEast@gmail.com

Meeting adjourned at 7:25 pm
Next Meeting: Monday, January 13 @ 7pm in Room 200

Contact us:

BoostersLakotaEast@gmail.com

ConcessionsLakotaEast@gmail.com

LEAB.fundraising@gmail.com

mailto:BoostersLakotaEast@gmail.com
mailto:ConcessionsLakotaEast@gmail.com
mailto:LEAB.fundraising@gmail.com

